
 

           

 
 

 Congratulations to the Girls JH Soccer Team who won all four games last week! Their record is 7-1 with 

two games left in the season. Good luck vs West Babylon today! Bring home a win! 

 
 Physicals for Winter Sports will be held in the Health Office this Wednesday 10/26 @ 8:30AM. 

 
 Today’s rehearsal for LA MANCHA! Is cancelled. We will resume regular rehearsals tomorrow. Check 

TEAMS for details.  

 

 The Yearbook Club is selling magnets to help offset the price of this year’s yearbook. The cost is $5 

each. Please see a yearbook committee member, Mrs. Stork or Mrs. Schweider to purchase your 

magnet. Supplies are limited – so purchase one (or more) today! 

 
 There will be a Junior High Volleyball meeting today 10/24 right after school in the East Gym with Mrs. 

Mayo for all girls interested in playing junior high volleyball. 

 
 The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, October 25th at 7:10 AM in Rowe Hall. We will 

be reviewing plans for Safe Halloween and voting for club treasurer. All members are expected to 

attend. If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. Small.  

 

 Attention Juniors & Seniors:  Hofstra University has scheduled a visit on Friday, October 28th to 

discuss their programs and answer any questions you may have. Come to the Counseling Center to 

sign up to meet with the representative. Also, please remember to keep checking you emails and listen 

for future announcements to sign up for other rep visits this year! 

 

 
 

 
 


